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Family smiles at Meyer House Care Home

On Friday 20 August we were delighted to see lots of happy smiling faces around Meyer House Care Home, with some

special family visits.

Jack had his first visit since moving in with us, from the gorgeous Sofia who bought him lots of cakes and chocolate in.

And our lovely Lilian saw her son Carl, who due to being in the armed forces spends a lot of time out of the country. It was a

wonderful surprise for her and lovely to see them reunited when 'her boy' came to visit.

Emotional times and lots of happy tears!

 

 

 

 


